
 

Honoured to be the Chief Guest at the "GUNVATTA YATRA ON NABL 
ACCREDITATION & ITS BENEFITS" workshop organized by Vinayaka Mission’s 
Research Foundation (Deemed to be University) in collaboration with the 
National Accreditation Board for Testing and Calibration Laboratories (NABL) 
on 25.04.2025. 

Special thanks to Mr. K. Soundarapandian, Deputy Director, NABL, for his 
insightful contributions. 

It was a pleasure to address participants from various institutions, 
industries, and startups on the benefits of NABL accreditation. We discussed 
how it enhances institutional quality, upskills students and faculty, and 
maintains high standards in laboratories. 

Looking forward to more such enriching interactions!  

 



 



 

 


